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Anti-Bullying Week 2022  
Reach out with compassion!  

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
This week is Anti-Bullying week. In school, children will be learning what bullying is and how we 
can prevent bullying from happening, or continuing. This year the theme of Anti-Bullying week is 
to reach out to people for support if we need it.  
 
As part of our Anti-Bullying week, the children are focusing on two of our school values 
‘compassion’ and ‘friendship’. It is important our children continue to develop their understanding 
of how to be a good friend and show compassion.  
 
“Carry out a random act of kindness, with no expectation of reward, safe in the knowledge that 

one day someone might do the same for you.”  - Princess Diana. 
 
There are always opportunities in every day to show kindness to someone. To support our 
understanding of the value ‘compassion’, we would like you to work with your child to think of 
lots of ‘Random Acts of Kindness’ they could do. Some examples are:  

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children can complete as many Acts of Kindness as they would like. We would love children to 
share their learning over the next few days, through uploading photographs or videos in the 
portfolio section of Class Dojo.  
 
As always, ensuring the safety and welfare of our children is our number one priority. Please 
ensure that children are supervised at all times and that completed activities only 
involve known family members and close friends.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

K.Morley   

 
Acting Headteacher 


